

Oct. 1993?

1:30pm - Al Martin

suggest begin with names team of each present

Stuart motion

correct minutes - because Peter Klein had not provided
Treasurer Report
- not accurate because Treas had not
rec'd inaccurate & incomplete financial records from P.K.

Peter is to provide information to Treasurer within a week.

seconded & passed.

Stuart motion, seconded & passed
A pager bill

Thought bills started in July & Treas was to check on this. (see change on minutes)

accepted w/ changes -

Treas. - Stuart -

next month w/ completed Symposium

will do audit & Stuart would like

audit at end of his tenure (whenever)

accepted as presented

⊗ Al

Announcement - John ^{McDonough} objective to visit each team

would each team send schedule/training for next year to John so he can arrange to visit your team.

Newsletter

Randy will publish but won't write it / Took volunteer assist

(2)

~~*~~

Send Training Schedule - articles for sale -
search info, anything of interest to share, guest writers welcome
to: Toni Dewsnap

~~*~~ ~~AL~~ - Annual Report - calendar year
announced John wants to submit summary of SAR activity
in Maine

Each team at least rough summary 1993
person hours + monies.

separate for search + Training, equip.

AL - John schedule executive Board meeting
announced Jan. 16th 10AM Sydney

AL - Noted commendation of commendation to SDNE from
Vt State PD.

AL - Noted Peter should have finished report to Stuart
motion seconded by Jan. 12th so Stuart can have time to
passed complete report for executive meeting so books
can be closed for 1993
Stuart will call & notify Peter.

~~old
business~~

~~Membership Cards~~

~~Vagers~~

~~Intro to EAR to Agencies~~

~~Vaser~~

~~✓4 Symposium~~

(3)

Patch discussion

Need to know if F&W will get more or if MASAR should be looking into making patches possible patch committee after we hear back from Carter.

Symposium - discussion

Randy wanted to know when date was set for discussion on Symposium - Believe it was Feb.
 Need Symposium Report for Feb. meeting, at least general parameters, from Paul either in person or in writing.

mation -
seconded
passed.

Laser - Discussion

Al's impression EMS saw a need w/ helicopter & other special vehicles - Problem arose with 155.160 use & conflict w/ SAR & State EMS director - Steve McGinness (LASAR) who spoke at last meeting. Feeling John & Carter are dealing with the use of 155.160 for SAR. & report back to MASAR any problems or solutions.

Pager Discussion

Al brought info on sky pager nothing new

GSP Discussion

David Brown at Symposium spoke on G.P.S. - Al picked one up - Al has been experimenting with it & will sit down & discuss it in future meeting after they ~~play~~ experiment & test it some more. Not good in car or building - Wet Trees degrade it alot - more later

(4)

Don came up w/ prototype & told to go with it
Toni wanted to be involved but had not been called.
even tho had been assigned - wants people assigned to be
contacted.

AI - must set a committee & designate chair who
will be in charge of contacting others on committee

motion - List Committee, its members & chair be in minutes
& on a master list - John ^(President) should
be certain this list is maintained & periodically updated
& sent out.

motion - seconded - passed

Discussion - MASAR Directory

motion - SDNE ^{listing} be moved from Supporting Agency
seconded TO State of ME SAR ^{Team} Directory
passed

Correction - list Stuart Lady St

P.O. Box 298

Alfred ME 04002

(hm) 207-490-1535

pager 1-800-222-5742 Pin ~~2242~~
PSN* 224203

Correction - MESARD should be included under
organizational members - they are paid up.

Discussion - only some people go ^{minutes or} & directory mailing
executive board should check up on mailings

(5)

Back to Membership Cards

Don passed out samples. - Discussion

Yes or No - lamination - clip - plastic pocket

also outside ID w/ # & Name to match photo ID wallet card.

Forestry Tcard system discussed.

Maybe buy a laminator ~\$20. - for MASAR

Specialties should FUNSAR & Ground Search both be on card - discussion

Medical - EMT/CFR/1st Responder ^{should it breakdown} ~~etc.~~ No Water Specialties on Card.

Standards Committee needs to look at categories

Discussed
Al would like ~~to~~ ^{some} to print & hand out to members & make changes in future editions

Symposium Certificates -

Should courses at Symposium giving section of FUNSAR give credit toward complete course
Standards committee

Discussion of sticker dot with new expiration year (93)

(94)

Name on front - # on back

Executive Board should Discuss

Discussion left open -

Ideas: Yearly, Upgrade as go along; sticker system, etc.

Reverse marking - typing in specialty - other ideas.

signature - Yes/No

lamination Yes/No

(6)

Intro to SAR for Agencies

see SAR for Urban Responders.

for Police agencies & others

look it over & come back Feb w/comment.

AL - Teen Conference

several locations available

most likely separate & not close to time
of MASAR symposium.

Sept. seems to be good time -

~~Consensus~~

Sence of those present go w/separate
teen conf. & encourage them to
come to MASAR meeting.

Encourage MASAR members to help at
teen conference

Take consensus to ex. board meeting.

motion thanks Toni & Sue for taking minutes,

seconded

passed. -

Adjourn 4:22 PM.